
 
 

19th October 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Safe and Well Home Visits  

Greater Manchester Fire and Rescue visited year 6 children this week.  They are committed to keeping 
people safe from fire in the home, please find attached on the back of this newsletter information if you would 
like them to carry out a FREE Safe and Well visit at your home. 

Year 4 Visit to the Hindu Temple 

Year 4 visited the Hindu temple on Schofield Street.  They contacted the school after the 
visit to say how fantastic our children were when they visited and would love us to visit 
again next year.  A very successful visit all round. 

Bike-ability 

A reminder for those children who have been chosen in year 4 and 5 about Bike-ability next week.  On 
Monday it will be the level 1 course and Tuesday-Thursday the Level 2 course. 

Class Photographs 

Another reminder that all classes will be having their class photograph taken on Wednesday 
next week.  Please can parents ensure that children are dressed in full uniform, including 
black school shoes.  These photos will be displayed in the school entrance hall so that visit-
ors can see the whole school community.  If you wish for your child not to be photographed 
and put on display in school then please do speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 
ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 1, 2, 4, 7, 9 and 10 for achieving over 96% attendance last 
week. 
A super well done to Class 10 for the highest percentage. 

Anti- Hate Week 

Thank you to a representative from Oldham Athletic who came to our Whole School assembly on Monday to 
kick start the week off, linking racism and sport. Rose Smith from Stop hate UK came in to speak to the chil-
dren in our Wednesday assembly she said ‘Lovely school with beautiful, inciteful children.  Good luck with 
breaking down barriers and stopping Hate!’  We would also like to say a huge thank you to Debbie Abrahams 
(Member of Parliament for Oldham East and Saddleworth) for visiting our Friday assembly this morning to 
talk to the children about her links to charity. 
As parents will see on our school gate the red line of cards made by the children to spread the message to 
stop hate and racism.  These will be used for a display in school. 
All the money that we raised this week for Anti Hate UK will be donated to Stop Hate UK. 

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* Monday 22nd October -(Whole School Assembly at 9am - All parents welcome)/Choir  
 Assemblies at Burnley Brow/Level 1 Cycling Proficiency (Yr4/5)/English classes    
 10.15-11.30am Family Room 
* Tuesday 23rd October - Level 2 Cycling Proficiency Yr5 
* Wednesday 24th October - CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS (Full Uniform please)/Visit from the  Youth   
 Mayor - Amber Powell/Knowsley Junior School - Linking Project with class 1 
* Thursday25th October - Scholastic Book Bus/Level 2 Cycling Proficiency Yr5/Deadline for   
 parents to return Christmas card orders 
* Friday 5th October - Class 9’s Teacher Assembly - Singing Square ALL PARENTS  
 INVITED(9am in the hall - Parents Welcome) 




